
Joseph Pyne is an active member of cultural organizations and programs in Lowell. He is a 
longtime supporter of the Whistler House Museum of Art and the Lowell Association of the Blind. 
He serves on the City of Lowell Monument Committee and was a past Chairperson of the Lowell 
Cultural Council. Joe’s professional experience includes working at Paychex, Inc. as Regional 
Training Manager and enjoying a long career as at Shreve Crump and Low and at Cartier. He is 
graduate of the University of Massachusetts, Lowell, and lives in Lowell. 
 


